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PRINCIPAL COMMISSIONING CEREMONY
Dear College Community

You are invited to the the Principal Commissioning Ceremony for Mrs Karen Easton.

Students from Kindy to Year 12 will attend the Ceremony to be held in the Rawdon Middleton VC
Sports Complex on Friday 1 March at 8.45am.  We will be joined by distinguished guests including
The Archbishop of Sydney, The Most Reverend Kanishka Raffel.

We have a limited number of places available, registration is required
Click to RSVP  
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